
Jean Lorette 4th Sept. 1893

to the Deputy of the Sept. Gem.

of Indian affairs - Ollama

Sir,

I answer to your letter

of the 3d2.rd August last No 99258.

relative to the Public Strangers

passing through a certain street

of the Huron village of La

Jean Lorette, I have the honour

to refer you to my letter of

the 30th January last, in answer

to that of the Department dated

4th January 1893 No. 9926

in which you make the same

at
questions as those Contain in

said letter of 3w August last

I have to

indian affairs. ( StG 10, volume 7662, Bile 2201i-1)
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